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                       School Calendar Project
Dear Parents,

Welcome to our Christmas calendar project. After the success of the Christmas card project we thought parents might also be interested in Christmas calendars, which are also produced in partnership with Art Projects for School Ltd.
 The funds that we raise through your valued support will directly benefit your child at the school.

Your child will be bringing artwork home that they have created at school which will be turned into a calendar. They are perfect gifts for family and friends which show how hard the children work and how creative they can be!

If you have any other children or friends who would also like to create a calendar and who aren’t at the school then please collect additional order forms from the school office.

As many of you know the quality of the cards is excellent so the calendars will also be of the same quality.

Ordering is simple. Just complete the order form sent home with your child’s art work. Complete your child’s name in block capitals in the boxes provided, (please note you have a maximum of 26 characters including spaces) and attach to the back of your child’s artwork and return to the school by Thursday 20th October. 
Payment must also be included and this can be made payable to George Fentham PTA. If you have siblings in different classes taking part, please send all payment in with the eldest child, but each child's artwork (with attached order form) to be handed back to their class teachers.
Any enquiries relating to the project should be addressed to Laura Getlevog of the PTA, or alternatively you may contact Art Projects for schools direct by calling 0800 027 1939 or by email on info@apfs.org.uk. Or by visiting the web site www.apfs.org.uk. If you should wish to create your own artwork at home please refer to the artwork techniques guidelines on the website that need to be followed.

Please keep this letter as reference for when your child brings their calendar artwork home.

Kind regards

George Fentham PTA
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